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28th WEEK OF ORDINARY TIME 

 

 
 

PLEASE PRAY for the sick: David Cochrane, Dorothy Graham, Mary Bradbury and Marie Davies.  

To be added to this list, please contact the parish office or collect a form from the back of church.  

 

 

 

  Place  Intention 

Sat 12th October  6.30pm MB Mass Patricia Anne Wilcox R.I.P 
 

Sun 13th October  9.30am 
12 noon 

NM 
MB 

Mass 
Mass 

 
Brian and Elizabeth R.I.P 

Weds 16th October 10.00am MB Mass  

Thurs 17th October  NM No Mass  

Fri 18th October 
 

 MB No Mass   

Sat 19th October 
Sun 20th October 
 
 

6.30pm 
9.30am 
12 noon 

 

MB 
NM 
MB 
 

Mass 
Mass 
Mass 
 

 
Mass for the people  

     



   

 

   

 

WELLSPRING WALK The total of £210.00 was raised for this event and this has been sent off.  

Many thanks go to all who sponsored and took part in the event. 

 

PPC MEETING FEEDBACK There is a letter regarding feedback from the recent PPC meeting 

which took place on the 26th September. This is displayed in the glass container outside both 

churches. 

 

WEDNESDAY CLUB Now that the summer appears over the next meeting for Tea /Coffee, Chat 

and Bingo will be on the 23rd of October. All Welcome. 

 

PARISH CHRISTMAS FAIR SATURDAY 9TH NOVEMBER PARISH HALL NEW MILLS  

Please join us on Saturday 9th November in the Parish Hall at New Mills 10am-1pm. There is a  

handout with all the information and ways you can support and help us with this task. If you require 

any further information, please contact us on the following numbers. 

Pauline Gavin 07857644346 or 01663611890 or email paulinemgavin@hotmail.com. 

 

MUSICIANS REQUIRED We would like to invite any musicians in the Parish who could play their 

instrument at the Sunday noon mass at St Mary’s Church Marple Bridge to go on a monthly rota. 

We would really appreciate your help. Please let Father Emmanuel or the Parish Administrator 

know. Thank you. 

 

WARM PLACE The Methodist Church on Church Lane, Marple, SK6 7AY, provides a Warm Space 

for anyone who would like to meet new friends and have coffee and soup. 

Thursday 10am until 1.00pm and Friday 2.30pm until 5.00pm.   All welcome. 

 

Fr JONATHAN MOORE NEW BOOK has now been published. 

This third volume of “With Him…in Him” covers all the Sunday readings from Advent this year 

through to Christ the King next Year (The whole of Cycle “C” St. Luke). All of the scriptural,texts 

come from the new ESV-CE Lectionary which comes into force on 1st Sunday of Advent. 

The 300-page book costs £7.99 plus £4.50 postage from Amazon. If you would like to save on 

postage, please let Assunta or Father Emmanuel know and your copy will cost just £7.99 if ordered 

through the Church. 

 

CARETAKER VACANCY: We now have a Caretaker opportunity at New Mills. If you are 

interested, please contact the Parish Administrator or Father Emmanuel. 

 

FOOD BANK: Available at the back of Marple Bridge Church.  Donations welcome. Many thanks 

goes to Gloria who looks after this charity. 
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